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Dear Sterling District Residents, 
 

I wanted to provide an update on the situation on Jennings Farm Drive and 
Maple Leaf Place. This has been an issue of great concern to many constituents 
and resolving this has been a priority of mine. It was unacceptable that 
commercial vehicles parked on the side of the road were creating a safety risk for 
residents as well as an eye sore. In March the Board of Supervisors passed my 
initiative in a 9-0 vote. However, there unfortunately was a delay created by red 
tape associated with state procurement laws. My office worked closely with 
County transportation staff on alternatives to complete the work as soon as 
possible.   
  
I am pleased to announce that work on the first phase of this project will begin 
soon. Effective October 15, 2018, on-street parking will no longer be allowed on 
Jennings Farm Drive and Maple Leaf Place. Any parked vehicles will be towed 
by the County. Signage will be posted and notifications to property owners will 
be sent in advance to provide a reminder of this date. Moreover, on October 15, 
2018, the County’s contractor will begin a pavement marking and signage 
project to stripe the roadways to remove all on-street parking. This will be done 
Monday through Friday from 7 AM to 3:30 PM through November 2, 2018. 
Work will include temporary lane closures, although I want to note that access 
to all properties will be maintained during this process. Motorists are advised to 
watch for signage as well as flaggers during the performance of the work.       
  

Questions about the project may be directed to the County’s Construction 
Program Manager, Scott Worrest at Scott.Worrest@loudoun.gov or (703) 737-
3876. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Koran T. Saines 

Sterling District Supervisor 

mailto:Scott.Worrest@loudoun.gov
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